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BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL GANGANAGAR 
(A UNIT OF BIRLA EDUCATION TRUST PILANI)  

                                                              

 

Session: 2023-24 
 

Date: October 31, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Greetings! 

 
This is to inform you about the upcoming holiday on November 01, 2023, (Wednesday) in 

observance of the auspicious occasion of Karwa Chauth. 

Kindly note that the regular school will resume on Thursday, November 02, 2023. 

We wish you all a joyous and blessed Karwa Chauth celebration. May this day strengthen the bonds 

of love and togetherness within your families. 

 
Best regards  

BPSG 
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